
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North 
Carolina, hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2023-
09-27/R-5) adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on September 27, 2023. 
 

This the 28th day of September, 2023. 
 

 
 

Amy T. Harvey  
Deputy Town Clerk 

 

 
 
  



 
A RESOLUTION DISCONTINUING THE PRESENTATION OF UNIVERSITY DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECTS TO THE TOWN COUNCIL (2023-09-27/R-5) 
 
WHEREAS, the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill has been interested in reviewing the status of the 
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill development projects under construction and previewing 
University development projects that are planned; and  
 
WHEREAS, the University has been providing semi-annual reports to the Council of the Town of Chapel 
Hill since 2005, and  
 
WHEREAS, the staffs of the University and the Town of Chapel Hill meet regularly to share 
development projects currently under construction and to preview upcoming University development 
projects that are planned; and 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council directs 
the Manager to discontinue the semi-annual reports and when appropriate, share information with the 
Town Council. 
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that it has determined that a 
presentation from UNC staff on a regular basis is not necessary. 
 
This the 27th day of September, 2023. 
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